KEYSTONE SCHOOL DISTRICT

District Office 451 Huston Avenue Knox, PA 16232 Phone: 814-797-5921 Fax: 814-797-2382



September 14, 2020

Time: 5:15 PM

Dear Keystone School District Families, Faculty & Staff:

The District was informed that an individual within the school district was in close contact with someone who was COVID-19 positive. At this time, no one within the school buildings has tested positive for COVID-19.

District administration has been in direct contact with the Pennsylvania Department of Health (PaDoH) and is receiving guidance from them on the appropriate procedural steps for contact tracing should it become necessary.

As per DoH, parents/guardians will receive a call from the PaDoH if it is determined that your child may have been in close contact with a probable or confirmed case.

At this time, their guidance does not recommend school closure. The District will continue to implement a deep cleaning protocol of all school facilities and spaces.

We will keep you updated should more information become available. In the meantime, please continue monitoring for symptoms and remember to notify your school nurse and/or school building administrator should your child test positive and/or be exposed to COVID-19 through family or friends.

Additionally, please do not ask members of our team for more details or names of individuals as we will not disclose that information due to student privacy and confidentiality.

Sincerely,

Shawn A. Algoe Superintendent

Shown a. algoe